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June 4, 2012  
 
Kimberly Nagle 
S&ME, Inc. 
134 Suber Road 
Columbia, SC  29210 
 
Re:  Final Report, Phase I Cultural Resource Investigations for the Lincolnton-Lincoln County Airport 
 Runway 23 Safety Area Improvements, Lincoln County, CH 11-1729  
  
Dear Ms. Nagle: 
 
Thank you for your letter of May 3, 2012, transmitting the above referenced report.   
 
The report authors note that no significant archaeological resources were identified during the above noted 
investigation; we concur with this assessment and are of the opinion that no further archaeological 
investigations are necessary or warranted.  
 
For the purposes of compliance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act, we concur with 
the report’s findings that the following properties are not eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic 
Places: 
 

♦ McDowell House (Structure LC-1); 
♦ Carpenter House (Structure LC-2); and, 
♦ Carpenter Cottage (Structure LC-3). 

 
Accordingly, we also concur with the report’s finding that the proposed project will have no effect on historic 
properties. 

The above comments are made pursuant to Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and the 
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation’s Regulations for Compliance with Section 106 codified at 36 CFR 
Part 800. 

 

 

 



Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. If you have questions concerning the above comment, 
please contact Renee Gledhill-Earley, environmental review coordinator, at 919-807-6579. In all future 
communication concerning this project, please cite the above-referenced tracking number. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ramona M. Bartos 
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